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Mrs. Brann/Ms. Coakley        September 25, 2017
In this week’s Tuesday folder you will find a sheet of First Quarter Standards.  These are standards we are learning and practicing at school and would like for you to reinforce at home.  These will be assessed for report cards.


Handwriting
We started teaching correct letter formation this week.  Your child will have a practice sheet in their daily folder each day.  While this is optional, we strongly encourage you to sit with your child for a few minutes each night to practice the same letter we practiced that day at school.  Please return the completed sheets in the folder the next day.  Students who make a good attempt on their papers and return all of them will be able to visit the treasure box when we finish the alphabet.  Thanks for your help with handwriting!
Dates
Friday, 9/29
· BOOK ORDERS DUE
· Early Release 12:30 dismissal
Monday, 10/2-Friday, 10/6
· Book Fair 
Friday, 10/6
· Fall Festival
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Field Trip: Naylor Family Farm, Friday, 10/19
If you have not returned your child’s permission slip/sent in money ($17.25), please do so as soon as possible.  Thank you!!
Please let us know if you are planning on going with us.  We need lots of volunteers!  Parents can carpool and pay $5 at the farm.

						Volunteer Registration 
Please register as a volunteer ASAP!  It takes a few weeks to be approved by the county. This must be done on a computer in our media center.  

					
	
Please check out our Kindergarten website!  You can get to it from the school website by clicking on Kindergarten under academics.  We have some great things on there to help you and your child.  Let us know if you have any questions.

image2.jpeg




image3.wmf

